
                                                       

WEEK BEGINNING 15th May 2017 

               “We pray,  We work,  We play,                                                                  

 We care,  We do our best.”       

                                Tel:  01254 231277                www.st-marys-clayton-le-moors.lancs.sch.uk                   

Dear Parent or Guardian,  

 

We enjoyed yet another busy week here at St. Mary’s school last week. It was the turn of the 
infant children to take part in a sporting event at Accrington Academy on Tuesday afternoon. 
Thank-you to Mrs Sheridan and all of the staff and parents who helped to organise and support 
the event. The children excelled at the activities on offer and came back with lots of exciting 
stories to tell. One of the teams even managed to secure second place – brilliant!! 

A big well done to all of the Year 6 children for completing their SATS tests last week.  At their 
own request, they sacrificed 2 days of their Easter holiday and even a day at the weekend to 
come into school and revise for these exams. They have also attended homework clubs after 
school since September. Their attitude throughout the year has been amazing and they have all 
worked to the best of their ability. We are extremely proud of them all and they deserve to do 
so well. As a treat, they will be going on a trip to Old Trafford Cricket ground to watch the Lan-
cashire v Yorkshire match and take part in a variety of fun activities this coming Friday – they 
deserve to let their hair down and we hope they have a fabulous day. 

Tomorrow we will welcome ‘Open the Book’ actors to lead a Worship assembly focusing on the 
story of the Road to Emmaus. 

Our Summer Fair is just around the corner! Tonight after school there is a meeting in Class 5 to 
discuss the games which will be on offer, all are welcome to attend this. On Friday it will be our 
first non-uniform day to collect items for the fair and we are asking for donations of chocolate 
please. Thank you in advance for your support; as always all the monies raised will be spent di-
rectly on your children to enhance their school experience. 

A reminder that Celebration Assembly will be on Friday morning this week and will revert back 
to alternate times from the week after. 

We hope you have an enjoyable week! 

 

Mrs Helen Sullivan and Mr Michael Mashiter 

 

 

http://www.st-marys-clayton-le-moors.lancs.sch.uk


DIARY  DATES 
Mon 15 May  3.30 PTFA Meeting 
Thurs 18th   Themed summer lunch 
Thurs 18th   Judo KS1 3.30 pm - 4.30pm  
Fri 19 May  Non Uniform Day - chocolates 
Fri 19 May  Celebration Assembly at 9 am 
Sat 20 May  Sacramental Programme at 11 a.m. 
Tues 23 May  RAG BAG COLLECTION 
Tues 23 May  Gifted & Talented Event @ ACC ACAD 3pm 
Wed 24th  PTFA Film night SING £2.50 per child 
Thurs 25 May  Year 5 Rishton Cricket Club 10—3pm  
Fri 26 May  Celebration Assembly at 9.00 a.m. 

Fri 26 May  Non Uniform Day—bottles 
Fri 26 May  School closes at 3.30 p.m. 
Mon 12 June  School re-opens 
Fri 16 June  Non Uniform Day—pint pots 
Thurs 22 June  Sports Day 
Sat 24 June  1st Holy Communion practice 11am  
Sun 25 June  Holy Communion 2pm 
Tues 27 June  SUMMER FAYRE3.30 P.M. 
Thurs 29 June  Reserve sports day  
Tues 18 July  KS2 production at 2pm  
Wed 19 July  KS2 production at 6.30pm  
 
 

ATTENDANCE TED 

(week ending  12th May 2017 ) 

OVERALL ATTENDANCE  WAS   

98% 

CLASS  5 100%  

FRIDAY FUND WINNER  (12th May 

2017)  

OLIVER  Class  5 

 

 

 
Mon 15th May -  Sun 21st May  
Happy birthday to… 
 
 Charlie C  &  Phoebe J  
 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

Class 1 Seth & Charlie 

Class 2 Mckenzie & Kadieleigh 

Class 3 Logan & Evie 

Class 4 Cody & Lauren 

Class 5 Charlie & Daniel 

RAINBOW AWARD 

Class 1 Marley 

Class 2 Harry P  

Class 3 Mary Anne 

Class 4 Declan K 

Class 5 Matthew P 

Pat Quirk Award for Literacy  

Zahra S - developing her writing to an 

amazing standard. 

Mr Gallagher Award for Maths 

Chloe W - an unbelievable improve-

ment in maths 

* THURSDAY 18TH MAY SUMMER LUNCH £2 ( DOESN’T APPLY IF YOUR 

CHILD  ALREADY STAYS FOR LUNCH )  

 

*FRIDAY 19TH MAY NON UNIFORM DAY IN EXCHANGE FOR CHOCOLATE 

 

* FILM NIGHT HAS CHANGED TO 24TH MAY 3.30 –5.30 


